
HEAVEN’S HERALD 

“If you want others 

to be happy, 

practice 

compassion. If 

you want to be 

happy, practice 

compassion.” 

- Dalai Lama 
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NJLC Weekly Newsletter 

Rally Day  
Sunday, September 10 

RALLY back to worship!  RALLY back to 

learning!  RALLY back to service! 

It’s a PEP RALLY – so wear your favorite 

sports memorabilia. 

 Learning, worship, and fun — all in 

one! 

 Games and activities for all ages 

integrated into an informal worship 

setting in the fellowship hall. 

 It all begins at 10:00 a.m. 

 Potluck lunch will follow. 

Did you ever figure 
that God gave us two ears and one mouth 

for a reason? 

Pastor Carl's sermon this Sunday will be on 

listening.  

Lectionary 

Readings 

1 Kings 19:9-18 

Romans 10:5-15 

Matthew 14:22-33 

Psalm 85: 8-13 

Bulletin for August 13 is attached. 

Prayers for our NJLC Community 
**new names added this week (NJLC connection) 

Wayne Dunkley (NJLC member), Cheyenne Ketterer (Sherry Whipple); Mack 

and Greg Keister (NJLC members); Dean Fox and Peggy Glascock (Judy 

Fox) 

Fellowship Hall Piano 

The piano located in the fellowship hall has 

served a long and useful life at New 

Jerusalem. However, the piano is 63 years 

old and the piano “specialist” has 

determined it is in very poor condition and to 

get it back in condition it will need much 

more work than it is worth. If anyone is 

interested in taking the piano, please let Joe 

Heffern or Diana Zapf know immediately. 

Otherwise, the piano will be removed from 

the fellowship hall and taken away. 

Dutch Brunch with the Pastor 

Pastor Carl’s summer program to get to 

know the congregation better has gone quite 

well. If you’ve not yet had an opportunity to 

meet with him, he is available on Mondays, 

Wednesdays, and Thursdays from 9 (or 

earlier) to 12 to meet at a local eating 

establishment for breakfast, brunch, or 

lunch. Sundays after church could work well 

for those who are not available weekdays. If 

you are interested in setting up a time, 

please contact Pastor Carl, 

pastor.njlc@gmail.com or 703-955-6714. 

New Jerusalem Lutheran Church 
12942 Lutheran Church Road, Lovettsville, Virginia 20180 

www.njlclovettsville.org ~ officenjlc@gmail.com ~ 540-822-5576 

A Big Thank You From Ann Shomaker 

"I would like to thank my New Jerusalem family for remembering my 95th 

birthday with so many beautiful cards, Facebook birthday wishes and emails. 

I was overwhelmed by all the love sent through the messages which made 

my day extra special. It was a nice surprise to be remembered in the church 

newsletter.” 

Stay Tuned for Upcoming 
Events 

September 24: Oktoberfest Sunday 

October 1: “God’s Work.Our Hands” Sunday 
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